
On May 16, 2017 CWAC met without Emily Williams. CWAC decided the following items: 

• Members of Standard V including Dean Hangen and Dean-Elect Campbell joined the CWAC 
meeting. 

• CWAC members discussed the departure of Emily Williams and immediate plans for the 
summer. 

• CWAC members agreed to finish 2017/2018 assessment tasks including 
o Reviewing college wide program reports (GE, library, and honors) 
o Each CWAC member agreed to send examples of strong assessment reports 

• CWAC reviewed and made recommendations to the Deans Council on 17 assessment guidelines 
proposed by Vice Provost Williams 

• CWAC selected Michael Unger and Christine Connor as representatives to Deans council to 
present CWAC’s recommendations 


